Hallwood Energy Companies

4582 South Ulster Street Parkway * Stanford Place Il + Suite 1700 + Post Office Box 378111
Denver, Colorado 80237 - (303) 850-7373

January 14,1994

State of New Mexico-0il Conservation Division
P.O. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88240

ATTN: Donna Pitcher

Re: 8Supplemental Information
Hallwood ~ Bass Federal #2
SE 8E 8ec. 30-~-T208-R33E

Lea cCounty, New Mexico

Dear Ms. Pitcher:

As discussed in our telephone conversation on January 12,
1994 Hallwood Petroleum is providing you with the additional
requested information for the captioned well. This information
consists of the following:

1) A C-102 showing the 40 acres attributed to the well,
being the SE of the SE quarter.

2) A request for administrative approval to amend the Y-
original NSL (Non-Standard .Location) R-Order #4749 to 4759
include the Delaware formation. Although we could not
find a copy of this original order which approved the
non-standard location (660’ FSL X 1300’ FEL) for the
Morrow formations we did find the application and
hearing summary (copies attached). Because of our
successful recompletion we would like that order
amended to now include the Delaware formation and based
on my conversation with you this could be handled by
this letter request.



